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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Council. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written questions have been received from members of the public. 
 
 
1. QUESTION From: Daniel Harris 

 
“Following the last full council meeting in which Labour & Tory Councillors voted 
together to note the anti PSPO Petition rather than explore and debate the 
petition content, I would like to ask does the Leader of the Council feel there 
was an acceptable debate around the issue considering over 5k signed this 
petition?” 
  
Councillor Morgan, Leader of the Council will reply. 

  
 

2. QUESTION From: Valerie Paynter 
 

 "The long and ongoing silence regarding the King Alfred redevelopment is 
puzzling to many residents.  What can the Administration tell us at this time 
about internal meetings and discussions with the developers?  What progress is 
being made?" 

 
Councillor Morgan, Leader of the Council will reply. 

 
 
3. QUESTION From: Christopher Hawtree 

 
“Would Councillor Robins please tell us how much money the Carnegie Library 
would receive each year by the proposal to rent out Library space to a café?” 

   
 Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism, Development & Culture 

Committee will reply 
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